
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Recipient's Title]  

[Institution/Organization Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my sincere 

appreciation for the opportunity to participate in the Japanese Language 

Proficiency Test (JLPT) held on [date of the test].  

The preparation and guidance provided by [mention any relevant teacher, 

institution, or materials] were invaluable in my journey towards 

achieving my language goals. I feel more confident in my Japanese 

language skills and grateful for the support I received throughout the 

process.  

Thank you once again for your dedication and commitment to helping 

students succeed. I look forward to continuing my studies and hope to see 

further improvements in my proficiency.  

Warm regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)] 


